Mocha Clubs donation

Yesterday a delegation from Mocha Clubs, led by its President Constance Hui, was received at the Macau
Holy House of Mercy by this institution’s president Antonio José de Freitas, Secretary José Joaquim das
Neves, Member Bruno Nunes, Chairman of the Supervising Board Jos€ Ricardo das Neves and Secretary
General, Gisela Nunes. This visit was motivated by the desire of the Mocha Clubs in making a donation
of one hundred thousand patacas and thus contributing to the charitable works of the Brotherhood, as in
previous years.

The president thanked Mocha Clubs for this visit, a generous gesture showing the sense of social
responsibility of the company in contributing actively to the community and to those most in need. Both
sides have _:.j}‘j_"firessed the 1ntent10n ef mamtammg close cooperation for the development of 1mtiatives to
assist the needy ones. x




